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Type:   Advanced Product Change Notification Date: Nov. 8, 2022 

             Product Change Notification 

 

PCN Number: PCN-22-04 

 

 

Subject: MSOP Isolator and Sensor Products. 

 

 

NVE part numbers affected:  

• MSOP isolators  

(IL510-1E, IL511-1E,  

IL610x-1E, IL611x-1E,  

IL710x-1E, IL711x-1E, IL712x-1E,  

IL810T-1E, and IL811T-1E). 

 

• MSOP sensors (all sensors with a “-00” suffix). 

 

 

Description of change: Discontinuation of tube packaging in favor of tape and reel only. 

 

 

Effective: Immediately. 

 

 

Reasons for the change: 

• Customer demand for tube packaging is dwindling because tape and reel is faster, avoids 

orientation errors, and reduces loading time. 

 

• Tape-and-reel packaging is less susceptible to bent pins in our production process, 

especially for small surface-mount packages such as MSOPs. Bent pins can cause 

unreliable soldering. 

 

 

Datasheets:  

Datasheets that include MSOP parts will be updated to show tape-and-reel availability only the 

next time the datasheets are changed. 

 

 

Questions concerning this notification: orders@nve.com 
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